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Docket No. 50-255 

Consumers Power Company 
ATTN: Mr. Kenneth W. Berry 

Director of Nuclear Licensing 
1945 West Parnall Road 
Jackson, MI 49201 

Gentlemen: 

By letter dated July 17, 1986, we infonned your Company that any review costs 

for your February 5, 1985 application (TAC 57256) would be detennined and 

would be billed to your Company in accordance with the current 10 CFR 170.12(c). 

There were no additional professional staff hours or contractual costs associat~d 

with the review of your February 5 application above those previously billed 

on Invoice No. E0652 dated April 1, 1986. Consequently, we consider fees to 

be a closed issue for your February 5 and other applications which were withdrawn 

from review by your March 5, 1986 letter • 
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. Sincerely, 

b.rtg1~ Biped. 'b1'a 

::~:· ~: B~ - .,~.,·--~.~ 
Facilities Program Coordinator 
License Fee Management Staff 
Office of Administration· 
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